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BMV Announces Pendleton Branch Consolidation 
 

INDIANAPOLIS—Commissioner of the Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles Peter L. Lacy announced today he 

approved the proposal to consolidate the Pendleton branch into the Anderson branch. The last day of 

operation for Pendleton is Saturday, Oct. 30, 2021. 

“It is always hard to make a decision to consolidate a branch, especially when residents show a passion for the 

branch like the Pendleton community has over the past couple weeks,” said Commissioner Lacy. “The BMV is 

committed to providing options for completing transactions; we continue to make investments both in our 

branches and out-of-branch options to enhance the experience for our customers.”  

The recently remodeled Anderson branch is located nine miles from the Pendleton branch. Residents choosing 

to use the Anderson branch will also have access to a 24-hour BMV Connect kiosk. BMV Connect gives 

Hoosiers the option to visit a BMV branch to complete over a dozen routine transactions day or night. The 

McCordsville, Alexandria, and Noblesville branches are each located within 18 miles or less of the Pendleton 

branch. 

For a complete list of branch locations and hours, to complete an online transaction, or to find a 24-hour BMV 

Connect kiosk near you visit IN.gov/BMV. 
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